
Suggestion for Telehealth Options to Improve 

Service Access 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

Title: [Recipient Title] 

Organization: [Recipient Organization] 

Address: [Recipient Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to propose the consideration of enhanced telehealth 

options to broaden access to our services for patients who may face barriers to in-person visits. 

As we strive to serve our community effectively, integrating telehealth solutions such as virtual 

consultations, remote monitoring, and online follow-ups could significantly reduce wait times 

and increase patient satisfaction. This approach can cater to individuals with mobility challenges, 

those living in remote areas, or anyone with scheduling conflicts. 

Furthermore, we could explore partnerships with telecommunication companies to ensure that 

patients have the necessary technology to engage in these services seamlessly. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this matter further and explore potential 

implementations at your convenience. I believe that together we can enhance our service delivery 

and make a profound difference in our patients' lives. 

Thank you for considering this suggestion. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


